
From: "Galanek, Adrienne M" <GalanekAM@state.gov> 
To: Ismar ALAGIC <isalagic@yahoo.com>; ismar.alagic@opcina-tesanj.ba  
Cc: "Andrepoint, Aimee" <AndrepointA@state.gov>; "Brankovic, Edhem" <BrankovicE@state.gov>; 

"Bayer, Indira" <BayerI@state.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 4:08 PM 
Subject: Poziv 
 
Ismar, 
   
It was nice speaking with you just now.  We are following up on the invitation our Embassy in Zagreb 

sent to Mayor Sisic to attend the Ron Brown Forum.  We think that it would be an excellent opportunity given 
its focus on local economic development and Tesanj’s great success.  The conference is in Opatija on Monday, 
April 2 and Tuesday, April 3.  It is possible to take the return flight to Sarajevo on Tuesday evening from Zagreb.  
Here is information on the forum: www.brownforum.net  

   
Here is information on confirmed attendees:  http://www.brownforum.net/publicData.aspx  It will also 

be a great opportunity for your municipality to make contact with representatives of U.S. municipalities who 
will also be attending. 

   
Representatives from our USAID Economic Growth Office will also be attending.   
   
We very much hope that the mayor or his representative may make it.   
   
Kind Regards, 
   
Adrienne  
   
Adrienne Galanek 
Economic Counselor 
U.S. Embassy  
Roberta C. Frasurea 1 
71000 Sarajevo 
Bosnia and Herzegovina 
Tel:  +387 (33) 704-513 
Fax:  +387 (33) 659-722 


